
A’LA CART PERMISSION SLIP 

AUGUST 2012 – MAY 2013 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

This is a note in reference to purchasing A’La Cart items from your child’s meal account such as: Extra 

Milk, Snacks, Ice Cream, Extra Side Orders, & Entrees.   You will be held responsible for your child’s 

account being kept up to date.  Students must have money in their account to purchase these items as well as 

having this signed permission slip on file for the current year.   The $10.00 charge limit is for meals only.  

A’La Cart items may not be charged. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation in making your child’s lunch time a pleasant experience. 

 

Thank you!! 

Director of Food Service 

Sherry Cooper 

903-587-2315 Ext 565 

 

*************************************************************************************** 

 

 

Student’s Name __________________________________________________ 

 

Student’s School   Elementary Campus    

 

Student’s Lunch Number ___________________  Will be assigned by cafeteria manager   

 

 

____________  DO NOT allow my child to purchase A’La Cart items from his / her meal account. 

                                     

____________  DO ALLOW my child to purchase A’La Cart items from his / her meal account. 

 

 

 

 

Please sign and return: 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

“In accordance with federal Law and United States department of Agriculture policy, this Institution is 

prohibited from discriminating on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age or disability. 

To file a complaint of discrimination, write U.S. Department of Agriculture, Director, Office of Adjudication 

and Compliance, 1400 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20250-9410 or call (202)-260-1026, 

(866)-632-9992 (toll free) or (202)-401-0216 (TDD).  USDA is an equal opportunity provider and 

employer.” 


